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September 14, 2021

Dear Long Beach Neighbors:
Every year it goes without saying, that without the solid moral and financial support of Long Beach residents it would be challenging to deliver the level of emergency response that we do.   Through your continued generous support, we are able to offer the emergency services that you have come to expect from our department.  

Our members serve primarily to give back to the community.  This requires many hours of training throughout the year.  The NFPA (National Fire Protection Agency) and the Indiana State Fire Marshall are continuously issuing new regulations and standards that must be met. Equipment and new training techniques are part of our annual training calendar. 

Your Long Beach Volunteer Fire Department is 32 members strong, and WE WOULD LIKE TO INCLUDE YOU!  Please provide your contact information on the back of this letter if you would like to learn more about joining the Long Beach Volunteer Fire Department.  

For the 12 months ending July 31, 2021, our members donated 3,579 hours ensuring our community was protected. These hours carry a value of $143,160.
In an effort to raise the funds necessary to continue providing first-rate fire and medical protection, please consider making a generous donation to the Long Beach Volunteer Fire Department, a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization.  Your contribution may be tax deductible, please consult your tax advisor.  

Your generosity is greatly appreciated and from the entire membership we say, Thank You! 

Sincerely,

 Long Beach Volunteer Fire Department
John Wall ,  Fire Chief
Michael Szczepaniak,  Membership President 





                       Officers and Members:
	Dave Albers
	Steve Carson
	Sean Hayes
	Larry Pollock
	Mike Watkins

	Blake Applegate
	Mary Catterlin
	John Kearney
	Sean Rathbun
	Matt Weber

	Megan Applegate
	Tim Dry

	Michael Martinez
	John Ruszkowski
	Brian Wright

	Chris Collins
	Rick Dziak
	Brian McKee                
	Dan Sells
	Christina Wright

	Bart De La Barre

	Kurt Earnst
	Alex Pollock
	Larry Wall
	Tom Yemc

	Bill Busch
	Kyle Flanigan
	Chris Pollock
	Ryan Wall
	Tom Znavor


VOLUNTEERS PROUD TO SERVE
2021 Campaign
___________________________________________________________________
NAME
___________________________________________________
ADDRESS
___________________________________________________




CITY



STATE

ZIP

PHONE #
$________________
AMOUNT
Please return this form and your contribution in the enclosed envelope.
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donations via credit card!

Just scan with your phone's
camera or visit us at LBFD.org

Thank you for donating!



Payment Methods:
· Checks: Make checks payable to Long Beach Volunteer Fire Department

· Online payments: Visit us at www.LBFD.org to donate via Credit Card

· PayPal Payments: Scan our QR code on this page with your phone and

create a PayPal account  
THANK YOU!
Did You Know?
· LBFD presents for Fire Prevention Week at Notre Dame Grade School

· LBFD provides a “We Care” Program for people that would like a wellness check on their loved ones during times of severe weather

· LBFD assists with the town ice skating rink every winter

· LBFD Engine 1 can be found assisting with watering the town gardens and Lakeshore Drive stops during dry periods

· LBFD hosts an “Annual Ice Cream Delight Night” for Long Beach and surrounding residents to attend for free ice cream and popcorn

· LBFD will make a cameo appearance at a birthday party for our Long Beach residents or a birthday drive-by in our beautiful big red trucks

· LBFD sponsors the Boy Scouts Troop

· LBFD will provide recommendations to those homeowners with various fire safety and prevention questions
Please contact me at: ______________________________________________  I am interested in learning more about becoming a ____ Volunteer Firefighter, ____Volunteer Medical First Responder, ____Both.
  

